
Thank You!
Thank you to Union State Bank of West Salem for purchasing my market hog

at the La Crosse Interstate Fair.

Thank you to all of the contending bidders for your support at

the 2017 Junior Livestock and Cheese Auction.

Your time and bids are greatly appreciated by all.

Willis Pollock

Bangor Township 4-H Club


